As the Fall quarter comes to an end and final are about to be upon us soon. I am looking forward to the winter quarter coming Though this quarter went by fast the knowledge I gain is a blessing to where I can use it in preaching and teaching people more perfectly the work way of God.

I have two speaking opportunity for this month in North Carolina.

Thank you for the support you have blessed me with, it is greatly appreciated.

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate

Dear brethren November 6, 2023

The winter quarter has started just recently, and my classes are growing well. The classes that I have for Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday are, Bible ethics on Monday, on Tuesday evil, pain, and suffering, and registration history. Thursday Islam, and technology for the ministry. I'm looking forward to these classes as this quarter continues and ends in January.

I have been blessed with speaking opportunities just recently I spoke at the 11th annual get fed lectureship at the Asheville highway Church of Christ. I also had an opportunity to speak at Banner Elk Church of Christ, and Cherokee Church of Christ. I'm thankful that I have the opportunity and greatly appreciate the speaking opportunities with these congregations of the Lord's church.

Thank you for the support you have given for it is greatly appreciated. Continue to pray for me as I continue my studies at the Tri-Cities School of Preaching & Christian development.

In Christian love

Denver K. Tate